
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Fletcher   
Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2020 11:07 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Are you crazy?! Hell no to any new pipeline. 
 
Pay attention to the  planet.  Find another way to do business.  No more new oil and gas 
expansion, period. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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